
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Prebid Questions

Project No.  103009 Sale Date - 6/3/2010

The EBS form indicates a bid date of May 20th, 2010 whereas the face of the Proposal indicates a bid date of May 27, 2010.  
Please advise.  

Question Submitted: 5/11/2010

    The Proposal is the binding document.  Sale date is May 27, 2010. 

1Question Number:

Page 7 of 33 of the SOS indicates a completion date of September 1, 2011.  Work Types Page 1 of the Proposl indicates a 
completion date of August 15, 2011.  Please indicate which date is correct.  

Question Submitted: 5/13/2010

The Proposal is the binding document; therefore, completion date is August 15, 2011. 

2Question Number:

Page 21 of 33 of the SOS requires the placement of porous backfill and drainage pipe behind the abutments (Item i). The 
existing structure was constructed with porous backfill behind the abutment (PS119 & 123/156).  If this requirement is in fact 
intended, midline sheeting will be required to protect traffic during the depth of excavation necessary to place porous backfill 
(about 12 feet+-).  Is the intent to place porous backfill over the top of the existing pb which is perhaps down about four (4) feet+-
? The requirement to include "drainage pipe behind the abutments" tends to indicate the need to excavate to the top of the 
existing footer.  

Question Submitted: 5/15/2010

An addendum will be forthcoming to delete the requirement for new porous backfill and drainage pipe behind the 

abutments.

3Question Number:

On page 21 of 33 of the Scope of Services, it indicates under Item G. "...salvaging the existing vertical reinforcing steel".  Can 
the existing vertical steel be cut and replaced with new steel epoxy grouted back-in?

Question Submitted: 5/19/2010

Answer will be part of addendum.

4Question Number:

The addendum has not been posted for this project.  When will it be available?

Question Submitted: 5/25/2010

Revised Addendum #1, (#2) was issued.

5Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


